
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

The City of Brentwood will be accepting bids for grass cutting, bush-hogging and brush/debris removal 

for 2013 calendar year.   Bidders shall be independent contractors, reliable to be called upon by the City 

to perform these services, which may require at times acting on short notice.   Prior to acceptance of a 

bid, bidders shall provide proof of liability insurance satisfactory to the City and Workers Compensation 

is required. 

Deadline for submission of bids is Friday/May 3rd at 4:00pm.  Bid forms can be picked up at the 

Brentwood Planning & Codes Department, 5211 Maryland Way, Brentwood, TN.  For more information, 

please contact Mike Demonbreun at (615) 371-2204. 

 


